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LIQUOR LICENSING LAWS POLICY CHANGE, PUBLIC INTEREST ELEMENTS 

1346. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Racing and Gaming: 
I refer to the Government’s proposed policy changes to Western Australia’s liquor licensing laws.  

(1) Has the Government made any submission to the National Competition Council in relation to the public 
interest elements of the existing legislation and proposed changes. 

(2) If so, what was the outcome?   

(3) If not, why not? 

Hon NICK GRIFFITHS replied: 
(1) Yes.  

(2) The National Competition Council did not agree.  

(3) Not applicable. 
 


